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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
The fear of the Lord is a fountain of life, to depart from the snares of death.

— Proverbs 14:27
EVALUATION COMMITTEE:
The Evaluation Committee from the National Association of secondary and higher 
schools (Regional Accrediting Association) will be on campus Thursday and Friday, 
October 11 and 12.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
Nursery Attendant needed at Westminster in Seattle. It is a paid position involving 
Sundays and possibly Wednesday nights. A married couple is preferred. Contact Dan 
Cook at 364-5200*
Pastor Thor Stebeck, Kenmore Assembly of God will be on campus Wednesday, October 10 
at 12115 to interview those students interested in the bus ministry opportunities.
If you wish to meet with Pastor Stebeck, please sign the slip provided at the 
Receptionist's Desk in the Administration Building. Students who cannot meet at 
this time should contact the Dean of Students Office or call 363-9198.
FRESHMEN CLASS:
Congratulations to the new class officers, President Ron Sabuco, Vice President 
Paul Ogburg, and Secretary Patty Klein4
"On behalf of the new officers I would like to thank the Freshman class for giving 
us the privilege to represent them this school year. May this be our prayer, 
'That the Holy Spirit will bind us together as one, so we will know and do the 
perfect will of our Lord Jesus Christ."' Ron Sabuco*
CHEERLEADER TRYOUTS:
Cheerleader tryouts will be Thursday, October l8 at 7-30 p.m. in the gym. All 
applicants must pick up and fill out an eligibility form in the Administration 
Office to be turned in by 4:00 p.m., October 12.
LOST:
Ladies ring, silver setting,, three stones. Sentimental value. Please turn in to 
the Administration Office.
GOSPEL TEAM LEADERS:
Don't forget the seminar this Thursday, October 11 at 7*00 p.m. in the Learning 
Center. It is imperative that all leaders and speakers attend this Instructional 
session.. Any other interested Gospel Team members are encouraged to attend.
COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:
All who are interested in ministry in resthomes (convalescent centers), and/or 
tutoring, please meet in L-2 during chapel on Thursday, October 11. This is an 
important organizational meeting with much to accomplish. If you cannot attend, 
please contact Doug Bridges at your soonest convenience, (Box 509 Gray Hall;
827-9809).
HEALTH CENTER NEWS: .
Reminder for flu vaccine injections, available through the end of October.
ATTENTION FRESHMEN:
If the gross income of your parents is less than $10,000 annually, it is possible 
that you would be eligible for a Basic Educational Opportunity Grant up to 
approximately $450, depending upon expected parental contribution. Any first­
time, full-time freshmen in this category may find it profitable to apply. See the 
Financial Aids Officer, Mr. Spradley in the Administration Building and ask for 
the BEOG application form.
INTRAMURAL FOOTBALL:
The results of the first round of play saw 100 floor winning 12 to 0 over 300 
floor, and 400 floor scoring 22 points to off-campus 0, In the last game 600 floor
scored 31 points to 500 floor 0. Games for /Saturday, October 13th are :

300 floor draws a bye
200 floor vs Off Campus at 9:00 Standings after first rc
100 floor vs 600 floor at 10:00 Team W L T
400 floor vs 500 fllor at 11:00 100 floor 1 0 0

400 floor 1 0 0
600 floor 1 0 0
200 floor 0 0 0
300 floor 0 1 0
500 floor 0 1 0
Off Campus 0 1 0


